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 Sixth Sunday of Easter ~ May 22, 2022
WE RECOGNIZE OUR GRADUATING SENIORS

G
ettysburg High School held graduation ceremonies
Saturday, May 21st. Our congratulations and best
wishes to the GHS Class of 2022, especially those
from Sacred Heart Parish. Pictured: Seth Sharp,

Jonathan Wheeler, Haylie Ahlemeier, Mckaivry Schatz,
Grant Luikens, Braxton Beringer, and Colt Wieseler. Not
pictured: Dakota Goebel, Caitlin Kenny, Connor Larson.

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 

O
fficers for 2022-23 were elected at the meeting held
May 9: President Rose Ann Nagel, Vice President Kay
Schmidt, Secretary Peggy Williams, and Treasurer
Lori Hunnel. Thank you for your leadership, ladies!

We do not meet again until September.

RIVER MASS

R
iver Mass will be offered this summer
on Saturdays at 8:15 p.m., starting this
Saturday, May 28, at West Whitlock
Resort across from the bait shop.

ONE VINE MANY BRANCHES

T
here will be only one Sunday Mass in Aberdeen on
June 5, 2022, at the NSU Barnett Center. Join us for
this unique Eucharistic Celebration with Bishop Donald
E. DeGrood. The doors open at 8:30 a.m. and the event

ends at 1:00 p.m. All are welcome!

KEEP IN PRAYER

Bridget Lake Amy Cordell Eugene Nagel      Gary Adams
Jeannie Nessen Dennis Goebel Karen Briscoe Carol Lipp
Karren Goebel MaLeah Jimenez Evelyn McGough Cas Gray
Sister Nancy Dwyer, OSF       Lynette Singleton Milt Mitzel

Please help us keep this list current.  If someone has recovered or died,
please call the parish office at 765-2161 so we can remove them from the list.

SUMMER YFF (FORMERLY VBS)

O
livia Mikkelsen, Neva Mikkelsen, and Reagan Brown
are running Summer YFF (formerly VBS) again this
summer. The dates are May 31st - June 3rd from 9
a.m. to noon each day. Children can be 3 years old to

5th grade. We would appreciate if you would register your
children as soon as possible so that we have an accurate
number and can start ordering supplies. Thanks! We can't
wait for this summer! You can go to the website:
https://summeryff.wixsite.com/sacredheart to register your
child. Families from St. Pius X Parish are welcome!

YOUTH NIGHTS FOR GRADES 6-12
 

I
n addition to summer YFF, we will be having three
youth nights that are available to middle and high
schoolers in both parishes. They will be at 7 p.m. on
June 1-3. Anyone going into 6th grade through 12th

grade is welcome. There is no registration necessary.  We
hope to see you there! 1st night - movie and snacks; 2nd
night - praise, worship and a bonfire; 3rd night - supper and
discussions.

PRE-MEMORIAL DAY CEMETERY CLEAN-UP

T
he Knights of Columbus will spearhead the annual Pre-
Memorial Day Cemetery Clean-up at Sacred Heart
Cemetery on Wednesday, May 25, at 4 p.m. (Bad

weather date is Thursday, May 26, at 4  p.m.)  All helpers
are welcome.  Bring mowers, weed-eaters, rakes and shovels.

“You’ve been working awfully hard lately. If you need a little
fresh air and sunshine, go to www.fresh-air-and-sunshine.com!”
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